
SEBRSD NEWS ANNOUNCEMENT 

09.08.2020 

We are thrilled to announce that in addition 
to our new website, the Spencer-East Brookfield 
Regional School District now has a mobile app 
for on-the-go access to the latest news, events, 
live feed, and access to our online file 
directory. Everything you need can now be 
accessed from the palm of your hand and 
notifications can be set up to ensure that you 
never miss important information! 

 

 

 
The app is available for 
download now in the 
App Store for iPhone 
users and the Google 
Play store for Android 
users. 

 
 

 
 
Once you’ve downloaded 
the app, you can click on 
the upper right SCHOOL 
icon to select the location 
of your choice.  

 
 
Click on the upper left 
MENU icon to view 
information for each 
school. 

 

 

http://www.sebrsd.org/

